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  100 Decorating Ideas Under $100 ,2007
  501 Decorating Ideas Under $100 Better Homes &
Gardens,2010-07-06 501 easy, affordable DIY
decorating projects for every room in your home
Giving your home a facelift doesn't have to break
the bank-or your back! This idea-packed book gives
you step-by-step instructions for tackling small,
inexpensive, and easily achievable decorating
projects that will give your home a whole new
look. 501 Decorating Ideas Under $100 gives you
projects and inspiration for sprucing up every
room of your home, from revamping store-bought
curtains to making over a piece of furniture to
creating an original work of art to hang on the
wall, and so much more! 501 easy projects that can
be done in a day or less for under $100 Projects
include an array of styles, from funky to classic
Step-by-step instructions show how to create a
wide variety of projects Whether you're looking to
brighten a dark corner of an apartment or want a
completely new look for an entire house, the 501
projects in this gorgeous book will inspire and
guide you every step of the way.
  Diy Household Hacks John Hughes,2017-07-08 This
book offers great DIY projects to help decorate
your home without spending a fortune to have a
home decorator come in and decorate. Most of us
can't afford that option, but even so it is so
much fun making these DIY home decorating projects
that you will want to do them for the fun of it.
Not only will you save large amounts of money, but
you are really going to enjoy doing these home
projects. If you are bored and looking for
something fun to do that is inexpensive and
satisfying try doing some of the projects offered
in this book. You will be able to get a great new
look to your place, this will lift your spirits.
Great therapy if you are feeling kind of down,
redo your living space and breath a new breath of
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fresh air into it. You won't believe how better
you will feel by giving your home a bit of a
makeover. These projects in this book do not take
a lot of time or expense. You are going to gain
great pleasure from doing them as well as enjoy
the end results. You can look at your decoration
project with some pride in knowing you made that
piece or decoration with your own two hands.
  Business Process Management Design Guide: Using
IBM Business Process Manager Dr. Ali
Arsanjani,Nakul Bharade,Magnus
Borgenstrand,Philipp Schume,J. Keith
Wood,Vyacheslav Zheltonogov,IBM
Redbooks,2015-04-27 IBM® Business Process Manager
(IBM BPM) is a comprehensive business process
management (BPM) suite that provides visibility
and management of your business processes. IBM BPM
supports the whole BPM lifecycle approach:
Discover and document Plan Implement Deploy Manage
Optimize Process owners and business owners can
use this solution to engage directly in the
improvement of their business processes. IBM BPM
excels in integrating role-based process design,
and provides a social BPM experience. It enables
asset sharing and creating versions through its
Process Center. The Process Center acts as a
unified repository, making it possible to manage
changes to the business processes with confidence.
IBM BPM supports a wide range of standards for
process modeling and exchange. Built-in analytics
and search capabilities help to further improve
and optimize the business processes. This IBM
Redbooks® publication provides valuable
information for project teams and business people
that are involved in projects using IBM BPM. It
describes the important design decisions that you
face as a team. These decisions invariably have an
effect on the success of your project. These
decisions range from the more business-centric
decisions, such as which should be your first
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process, to the more technical decisions, such as
solution analysis and architectural
considerations.
  Ajax Anthony T. Holdener,2008 Provides
information on the basics of Ajax to create Web
applications that function like desktop programs.
  F & S Index International ,1976
  Effective Java Joshua Bloch,2008-05-08 Are you
looking for a deeper understanding of the JavaTM
programming language so that you can write code
that is clearer, more correct, more robust, and
more reusable? Look no further! Effective JavaTM,
Second Edition, brings together seventy-eight
indispensable programmer’s rules of thumb:
working, best-practice solutions for the
programming challenges you encounter every day.
This highly anticipated new edition of the
classic, Jolt Award-winning work has been
thoroughly updated to cover Java SE 5 and Java SE
6 features introduced since the first edition.
Bloch explores new design patterns and language
idioms, showing you how to make the most of
features ranging from generics to enums,
annotations to autoboxing. Each chapter in the
book consists of several “items” presented in the
form of a short, standalone essay that provides
specific advice, insight into Java platform
subtleties, and outstanding code examples. The
comprehensive descriptions and explanations for
each item illuminate what to do, what not to do,
and why. Highlights include: New coverage of
generics, enums, annotations, autoboxing, the for-
each loop, varargs, concurrency utilities, and
much more Updated techniques and best practices on
classic topics, including objects, classes,
libraries, methods, and serialization How to avoid
the traps and pitfalls of commonly misunderstood
subtleties of the language Focus on the language
and its most fundamental libraries: java.lang,
java.util, and, to a lesser extent,
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java.util.concurrent and java.io Simply put,
Effective JavaTM, Second Edition, presents the
most practical, authoritative guidelines available
for writing efficient, well-designed programs.
  JavaScript: The Good Parts Douglas
Crockford,2008-05-08 Most programming languages
contain good and bad parts, but JavaScript has
more than its share of the bad, having been
developed and released in a hurry before it could
be refined. This authoritative book scrapes away
these bad features to reveal a subset of
JavaScript that's more reliable, readable, and
maintainable than the language as a whole—a subset
you can use to create truly extensible and
efficient code. Considered the JavaScript expert
by many people in the development community,
author Douglas Crockford identifies the abundance
of good ideas that make JavaScript an outstanding
object-oriented programming language-ideas such as
functions, loose typing, dynamic objects, and an
expressive object literal notation. Unfortunately,
these good ideas are mixed in with bad and
downright awful ideas, like a programming model
based on global variables. When Java applets
failed, JavaScript became the language of the Web
by default, making its popularity almost
completely independent of its qualities as a
programming language. In JavaScript: The Good
Parts, Crockford finally digs through the steaming
pile of good intentions and blunders to give you a
detailed look at all the genuinely elegant parts
of JavaScript, including: Syntax Objects Functions
Inheritance Arrays Regular expressions Methods
Style Beautiful features The real beauty? As you
move ahead with the subset of JavaScript that this
book presents, you'll also sidestep the need to
unlearn all the bad parts. Of course, if you want
to find out more about the bad parts and how to
use them badly, simply consult any other
JavaScript book. With JavaScript: The Good Parts,
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you'll discover a beautiful, elegant, lightweight
and highly expressive language that lets you
create effective code, whether you're managing
object libraries or just trying to get Ajax to run
fast. If you develop sites or applications for the
Web, this book is an absolute must.
  SPA Design and Architecture Emmit A. Scott,
Jr.,2015-11-12 Summary SPA Design and Architecture
teaches you the design and development skills you
need to create SPAs. Includes an overview of MV*
frameworks, unit testing, routing, layout
management, data access, pub/sub, and client-side
task automation. This book is full of easy-to-
follow examples you can apply to the library or
framework of your choice. Purchase of the print
book includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and
ePub formats from Manning Publications. About the
Technology The next step in the development of
web-based software, single-page web applications
deliver the sleekness and fluidity of a native
desktop application in a browser. If you're ready
to make the leap from traditional web applications
to SPAs, but don't know where to begin, this book
will get you going. About the Book SPA Design and
Architecture teaches you the design and
development skills you need to create SPAs. You'll
start with an introduction to the SPA model and
see how it builds on the standard approach using
linked pages. The author guides you through the
practical issues of building an SPA, including an
overview of MV* frameworks, unit testing, routing,
layout management, data access, pub/sub, and
client-side task automation. This book is full of
easy-to-follow examples you can apply to the
library or framework of your choice. What's Inside
Working with modular JavaScript Understanding MV*
frameworks Layout management Client-side task
automation Testing SPAs About the Reader This book
assumes you are a web developer and know
JavaScript basics. About the Author Emmit Scott is
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a senior software engineer and architect with
experience building large-scale, web-based
applications. Table of Contents PART 1 THE BASICS
What is a single-page application? The role of MV*
frameworks Modular JavaScript PART 2 CORE CONCEPTS
Navigating the single page View composition and
layout Inter-module interaction Communicating with
the server Unit testing Client-side task
automation APPENDIXES Employee directory example
walk-through Review of the XMLHttpRequest API
Chapter 7 server-side setup and summary Installing
Node.js and Gulp.js
  UPSSSC Junior Assistant, Junior Clerk and
Assistant Grade III Exam 2023 (English Edition) -
15 Practice Tests (1500 Solved Questions)
EduGorilla Prep Experts,2023-10-01 • Best Selling
Book in English Edition for UPSSSC Junior
Assistant, Junior Clerk and Assistant Grade III
Exam 2023 with objective-type questions as per the
latest syllabus. • Compare your performance with
other students using Smart Answer Sheets in
EduGorilla’s UPSSSC Junior Assistant, Junior Clerk
and Assistant Grade III Exam Practice Kit. •
UPSSSC Junior Assistant, Junior Clerk and
Assistant Grade III Exam Preparation Kit comes
with 15 Practice Tests with the best quality
content. • Increase your chances of selection by
16X. • UPSSSC Junior Assistant, Junior Clerk and
Assistant Grade III Exam Prep Kit comes with well-
structured and 100% detailed solutions for all the
questions. • Clear exam with good grades using
thoroughly Researched Content by experts.
  Ignition! John Drury Clark,2018-05-23 This newly
reissued debut book in the Rutgers University
Press Classics Imprint is the story of the search
for a rocket propellant which could be trusted to
take man into space. This search was a hazardous
enterprise carried out by rival labs who worked
against the known laws of nature, with no
guarantee of success or safety. Acclaimed
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scientist and sci-fi author John Drury Clark
writes with irreverent and eyewitness immediacy
about the development of the explosive fuels
strong enough to negate the relentless restraints
of gravity. The resulting volume is as much a
memoir as a work of history, sharing a behind-the-
scenes view of an enterprise which eventually took
men to the moon, missiles to the planets, and
satellites to outer space. A classic work in the
history of science, and described as “a good book
on rocket stuff…that’s a really fun one” by SpaceX
founder Elon Musk, readers will want to get their
hands on this influential classic, available for
the first time in decades.
  Workshop Processes, Practices and Materials
Bruce Black,2010-10-28 Workshop Processes,
Practices and Materials is an ideal introduction
to workshop processes, practices and materials for
entry-level engineers and workshop technicians.
With detailed illustrations throughout and simple,
clear language, this is a practical introduction
to what can be a very complex subject. It has been
significantly updated and revised to include new
material on adhesives, protective coatings,
plastics and current Health and Safety
legislation. It covers all the standard topics,
including safe practices, measuring equipment,
hand and machine tools, materials and joining
methods, making it an indispensable handbook for
use both in class and the workshop. Its broad
coverage makes it a useful reference book for many
different courses worldwide.
  High Performance JavaScript Nicholas C.
Zakas,2010-03-11 If you're like most developers,
you rely heavily on JavaScript to build
interactive and quick-responding web applications.
The problem is that all of those lines of
JavaScript code can slow down your apps. This book
reveals techniques and strategies to help you
eliminate performance bottlenecks during
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development. You'll learn how to improve execution
time, downloading, interaction with the DOM, page
life cycle, and more. Yahoo! frontend engineer
Nicholas C. Zakas and five other JavaScript
experts—Ross Harmes, Julien Lecomte, Steven
Levithan, Stoyan Stefanov, and Matt
Sweeney—demonstrate optimal ways to load code onto
a page, and offer programming tips to help your
JavaScript run as efficiently and quickly as
possible. You'll learn the best practices to build
and deploy your files to a production environment,
and tools that can help you find problems once
your site goes live. Identify problem code and use
faster alternatives to accomplish the same task
Improve scripts by learning how JavaScript stores
and accesses data Implement JavaScript code so
that it doesn't slow down interaction with the DOM
Use optimization techniques to improve runtime
performance Learn ways to ensure the UI is
responsive at all times Achieve faster client-
server communication Use a build system to minify
files, and HTTP compression to deliver them to the
browser
  Understanding ECMAScript 6 Nicholas C.
Zakas,2016-08-16 ECMAScript 6 represents the
biggest update to the core of JavaScript in the
history of the language. In Understanding
ECMAScript 6, expert developer Nicholas C. Zakas
provides a complete guide to the object types,
syntax, and other exciting changes that ECMAScript
6 brings to JavaScript. Every chapter is packed
with example code that works in any JavaScript
environment so you’ll be able to see new features
in action. You’ll learn: –How ECMAScript 6 class
syntax relates to more familiar JavaScript
concepts –What makes iterators and generators
useful –How arrow functions differ from regular
functions –Ways to store data with sets, maps, and
more –The power of inheritance –How to improve
asynchronous programming with promises –How
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modules change the way you organize code Whether
you’re a web developer or a Node.js developer,
you’ll find Understanding ECMAScript 6
indispensable on your journey from ECMAScript 5 to
ECMAScript 6.
  Practical Modern JavaScript Nicolas
Bevacqua,2017-06-26 To get the most out of modern
JavaScript, you need learn the latest features of
its parent specification, ECMAScript 6 (ES6). This
book provides a highly practical look at ES6,
without getting lost in the specification or its
implementation details. Armed with practical
examples, author Nicolas Bevacqua shows you new
ways to deal with asynchronous flow control,
declare objects or functions, and create proxies
or unique sets, among many other features. The
first title in Bevacqua’s Modular JavaScript
series, Practical Modern JavaScript prepares
JavaScript and Node.js developers for applied
lessons in modular design, testing, and deployment
in subsequent books. This book explains: How
JavaScript and its standards development process
have evolved Essential ES6 changes, including
arrow functions, destructuring, let and const
Class syntax for declaring object prototypes, and
the new Symbol primitive How to handle flow
control with Promises, iterators, generators, and
async functions ES6 collection built-in types for
creating object maps and unique sets How and when
to use the new Proxy and Reflect built-ins Changes
to Array, Math, numbers, strings, Unicode, and
regular expressions, and other improvements since
ES5
  Radio Navigational Aids ,2002
  Plato's 'Republic': An Introduction Sean
McAleer,2020-11-09 It is an excellent book –
highly intelligent, interesting and original.
Expressing high philosophy in a readable form
without trivialising it is a very difficult task
and McAleer manages the task admirably. Plato is,
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yet again, intensely topical in the chaotic and
confused world in which we are now living. Philip
Allott, Professor Emeritus of International Public
Law at Cambridge University This book is a lucid
and accessible companion to Plato’s Republic,
throwing light upon the text’s arguments and main
themes, placing them in the wider context of the
text’s structure. In its illumination of the
philosophical ideas underpinning the work, it
provides readers with an understanding and
appreciation of the complexity and literary
artistry of Plato’s Republic. McAleer not only
unpacks the key overarching questions of the text
– What is justice? And Is a just life happier than
an unjust life? – but also highlights some
fascinating, overlooked passages which contribute
to our understanding of Plato’s philosophical
thought. Plato’s 'Republic': An Introduction
offers a rigorous and thought-provoking analysis
of the text, helping readers navigate one of the
world’s most influential works of philosophy and
political theory. With its approachable tone and
clear presentation, it constitutes a welcome
contribution to the field, and will be an
indispensable resource for philosophy students and
teachers, as well as general readers new to, or
returning to, the text.
  You Don't Know JS: Async & Performance Kyle
Simpson,2015-02-23 No matter how much experience
you have with JavaScript, odds are you don’t fully
understand the language. As part of the You Don’t
Know JS series, this concise yet in-depth guide
focuses on new asynchronous features and
performance techniques—including Promises,
generators, and Web Workers—that let you create
sophisticated single-page web applications and
escape callback hell in the process. Like other
books in this series, You Don’t Know JS: Async &
Performance dives into trickier parts of the
language that many JavaScript programmers simply
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avoid. Armed with this knowledge, you can become a
true JavaScript master. With this book you will:
Explore old and new JavaScript methods for
handling asynchronous programming Understand how
callbacks let third parties control your program’s
execution Address the inversion of control issue
with JavaScript Promises Use generators to express
async flow in a sequential, synchronous-looking
fashion Tackle program-level performance with Web
Workers, SIMD, and asm.js Learn valuable resources
and techniques for benchmarking and tuning your
expressions and statements
  Standard Handbook of Machine Design Joseph
Edward Shigley,Charles R. Mischke,1996 The latest
ideas in machine analysis and design have led to a
major revision of the field's leading handbook.
New chapters cover ergonomics, safety, and
computer-aided design, with revised information on
numerical methods, belt devices, statistics,
standards, and codes and regulations. Key features
include: *new material on ergonomics, safety, and
computer-aided design; *practical reference data
that helps machines designers solve common
problems--with a minimum of theory. *current
CAS/CAM applications, other machine computational
aids, and robotic applications in machine design.
This definitive machine design handbook for
product designers, project engineers, design
engineers, and manufacturing engineers covers
every aspect of machine construction and
operations. Voluminous and heavily illustrated, it
discusses standards, codes and regulations; wear;
solid materials, seals; flywheels; power screws;
threaded fasteners; springs; lubrication; gaskets;
coupling; belt drive; gears; shafting; vibration
and control; linkage; and corrosion.
  Grade 4 Decimals and Fractions Kumon
Publishing,2008-07 Our Calculation Workbooks
follow the Kumon Method, a proven learning system
that helps children succeed and excel in math.
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Kumon Workbooks gradually introduce new topics in
a logical progression and always include plenty of
practice. As a result, children master one skill
at a time and move forward without anxiety or
frustration.
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